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	Memorandum

	
	

	TO: 
	Jackpot City Charities and Non-Profit groups

	DATE:
	May 3, 2018

	SUBJECT:
	Revised Policies and Standards

	
	


The following is to provide some clarification in regards to Section 12-Banking Requirements, in the revised policies and standards that were sent out by Rosemary. The effective date for the changes at the City will be for the May reports.
If your group wishes to print out the bank transactions for the month from the banks on-line banking platform please ensure that the following are adhered to:

The printout should state somewhere on it what month it is for whether that be the actual month or a date range that goes from the 1st day of the month to the last day of the month. If I cannot clearly see that information on the printout, then I will not be able to accept the printout as a statement. Please see attached for examples. If you wish to print your statements on-line the best way to do this is to download the e-statement. This option is available on most banks and credit unions on-line sites. They are usually available by the third business day of the next month. By printing out the e-statements, any delays with the mail can be avoided and groups with a mid-month statement cutoff date would not have to worry about sending in 2 statements.
Besides the monthly share revenue, the only other time that money can be transferred into the cGaming account is when instructed to do so by the City Licensing Officer or OLG.

While funds are not to be transferred to the general operating account of your group, I understand that in some cases it is necessary or unavoidable. If you must deposit the funds into another account in order to pay the eligible expenses, it must be done by check. Also be sure to include the supporting documents that make up the expense such as, invoices or receipts.

If your group has expenses set up by way of electronic payment, such as, EFT, PAP or online bill payments, your reports will now have to include the supporting documents that make up the payments.

I will require paper reports for the rest of the 2018 year. I want to make sure that I have the technological resources in place before I start accepting electronic reports. At the next meeting, I will inform everyone what your group needs to submit with the 2019 application in order to submit the reports electronically.

Should anyone have any information on the revised policies and standards, please do not hesitate to contact me. I will do my best to clarify the information.

